
 

8/31/2015 

 

  

Clarity Connect  

200 Pleasant Grove Road 

Ithaca, NY 14850 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

In the recent past, many of our neighbors conveyed their excitement that Clarity Connect would be 

bringing high speed internet to our homes in the King Ferry, New York area.  To date, however,  we 

have yet to see the project brought to fruition. Consequently we have contacted our King Ferry 

neighbors through our road associations in hopes that this may be seen as our commitment and 

dedication in moving the project forward.  

Therefore please note this letter as a formal request of the Deer Trail Road Association, the Deer Trail 

Road South Association and the Honoco Road Association to receive high speed internet for the 

residents that reside in this area.  

Finally, thank you so much for your time and we look forward to working with you in the very near 

future.  Please let me know if I can be of further assistance in helping to bring this much needed service 

to our area. 

 

Kindly,  

 

Elizabeth Hagin 

 

Elected Treasurer -- Deer Trail Road South  

Deer Trail Road South Association, LLC. 

948 Deer Trail Rd. South 

King, Ferry NY 13081 

315-224-3728 
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